
  

11	October	2019	

St	Michael	and	all	angels	Primary	school	
www.smaaawirral.com				Twitter:	@smaaanews		

Tuesday	15th	October	–	Parents	Evening		
Wednesday	16th	October	–	Parents	Evening		
Friday	18th	October	–	Year	2	Assembly	at	3pm	

Miss	Mackin’s	
‘times	tables’	
workshop	was	a	

great	success.		
Thank	you	so	much	
to	all	the	parents,	

aunts,	nans	and	carers	that	came.	
It	was	wonderful	to	see	so	many	of	
you	here.	The	children	loved	
showing	
you	all	
their	
times	
tables	
skills.	
We	had	amazing	feedback	from	
everyone	and	lots	of	‘thumbs	up’	
for	more	parent	workshops.	
	

I	am	loving	
Friday	
Afternoon	
Tea	with	my	

invited	guests.	I	
am	finding	out	
so	much	about	

the	learning	the	children	have	
been	doing…..including	learning	
about	World	
War	II	in	Year	
5	and	the	
local	
environment	
in	Year	1.		
 
 
 
 

THANK	
YOU	for	all	
the	Harvest	
Festival	

Donations	so	far.	There	have	been	
some	incredibly	generous	
donations.	We	will	be	continuing	
to	collect	items	up	until	25th	
October	for	the	Food	Bank.		
	

SEE	SAW	Messaging	App		
If	you	haven’t	already	signed	up	to	
‘See-Saw’	please	do	so	as	it	is	an	
easy	way	of	class	teachers	being	
able	to	contact	you	with	whole	
class	messages.	However,	staff	are	
only	expected	to	respond	to	
parents	within	working	school	day	
hours	so	please	do	not	expect	
responses	late	at	night,	early	in	the	
morning	or	over	the	weekend.	We	
would	not	want	to	stop	using	this	
valuable	communication	tool	
however	it	is	unfair	to	expect	
teachers	to	respond	at	
unreasonable	hours	of	the	day	or		
at	weekends	so	please	bear	this	in	
mind	when	sending	messages.		
	

Thank	you	to	Year	5	who	I	

believe	led	a	super	assembly	about	
‘Individual	Liberty’.	I	am	so	sorry	I	
missed	it	but	heard	you	sang	
beautifully	and	did	yourselves	
proud! 

We	are	looking	forward	to	
seeing	you	all	at	Parents	Evening	next	
week.	Remember	this	is	a	vital	
opportunity	for	you	to	learn	about	
how	your	child	has	settled	into	their	
new	class	and	the	progress	they	are	
making.	We	will	be	selling	books	each	
evening	to	promote	‘reading	for	
pleasure’.	THERE	WILL	BE	NO	AFTER	
SCHOOL	CLUBS	ON	TUESDAY	OR	
WEDNESDAY.	
	
	

Attendance	-	Congratulations	to	
Foundation	1	who	join	our	attendance	
league	for	the	first	time	this	week	and	
win	the	cakes	and	Michael	Bear!	
Foundation	1	–	97.8%															
Foundation	2	–	95.0%																	
Year	1	–	95.8%								Year	2	–	95.6%							
Year	3	–	97.1%									Year	4	–	97.0%							
Year	5	–	94.3%								Year	6	–	93.2%	
HOLIDAYS	WILL	NOT	BE	AUTHORISED	
DURING	TERM	TIME.		

Aldi	Stickers	
Please	continue	to	
send	your	ALDI	
stickers	into	school.	
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If	you	ever	have	any	concerns,	worries	or	suggestions	please	do	not	hesitate	to	speak	to	your	child’s	class	

teacher,	Mrs	Bennison,	Mrs	Young	or	myself.	Thank	you	for	your	continued	support.	Mrs	S	Ralph	

St Michael and all angels Primary school 
www.smaaawirral.com    Twitter: @smaaanews  

Our	Value	for	October	is………		

								HAPPINESS	
Thank	you	to	Year	1	who	created	our	Values	
Display	for	October.			

Outdoor	
Learning		-
This	week	
Foundation	2	
spent	time	in	
our	‘Forest	
School’	with	
Bushcraft	
Joe.	They	
explored	
the	forest,	
learnt	how	
to	make	a	
fire,	
worked	as	

a	team	to	build	
dens	and	made	
their	own	
nature	
pictures.	
We	are	so	
lucky	to	have	
this	
wonderful	
resource	in	
our	
grounds!	

 
	

	
REMEMBER	TO	KEEP	UP	TO	DATE	WITH	ALL	
THE	LATEST	INFORMATION	ON	OUR	WEBSITE,	
VIA	OUR	TWITTER	FEED	&	FACEBOOK	PAGE.	
	

Here	are	some	good	sites,	which	talk	about	
developing	Happiness.		
http://www.ahaparenting.com/parenting-
tools/emotional-intelligence/happiness		
http://www.essentialkids.com.au/development-
advice/development/how-to-teach-kids-happiness-
20150518-gh4mj1	
https://www.psychologies.co.uk/teaching-
children-be-happy	
http://www.actionforhappiness.org/		
	

Thought	for	the	week……………….	


